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This survey is addressed to the scientific community 

related to the IAPR TC-10, and aims to consult all 

concerned on the pertinence, scope and future 

directions of the Technical Committee.

The TC-10's main research focus is on Graphics 

Recognition, and the GREC workshop has been its 

recurring scientific event for discussing ongoing 

research. Given its focus on the specifics of Graphical 

representations in documents, our community has 

always had strong ties with the TC-11 (ICDAR being 

the flagship conference of both our communities, but TC-10 topics are often covered at DAS or 

even ICFHR).

Over the last couple of years, there seems to be a decrease of interest in the activities of the 

TC-10, and we would like to take the time to ponder this with you, since the strength, interest 

and creative dynamics of a research domain is not fixed, but definitely depends on the level of 

involvement and traction by its supporting community.

Please take some time to answer the questions of this survey, to voice your opinion, and 

contact the TC-10 leadership board with suggestions or questions. You may find all required 

information on the TC-10 website http://iapr-tc10.univ-lr.fr/

Access to the survey here:  https://sondages.inria.fr/index.php/732361/lang-en

Thank you,

The TC10 Committee.nter article content here
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